
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Joe Blake <jblake@ghs.org>
CC: 'James Burns (James.Burns@nelsonmullins.com)' <James.Burns@nelsonmullins.com>

Date: 9/28/2016 4:34:58 PM
Subject: RE: Articles

Thank you Joe for the information.
 
Richele
 
From: Joe Blake [mailto:jblake@ghs.org] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 2:18 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Cc: 'James Burns (James.Burns@nelsonmullins.com)'

Subject: FW: Articles
 
Not sure if you have seen the print news coverage the last 2 days.  We anticipate that the Greenville Journal will 
publish an article on line today and that it will be in the print edition that hits the street tomorrow.
 
 
Joe Blake, Vice  President, Legal Affairs and General Counsel, l Greenville Health System l 300 East McBee Avenue, 
Suite 500, Greenville, S.C. 29601 l (864) 797-7815 l jblake@ghs.org
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Taylor,%20Richele
mailto:jblake@ghs.org
mailto:James.Burns@nelsonmullins.com
mailto:jblake@ghs.org

